
 

 

 
        10th March 2023  

  
Red Nose Day / Mothers’ Day Shop  
   
Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  
 
As you may know, next Friday (17th March) is Comic Relief Red Nose Day. We are 
having a non-uniform day in school, with children encouraged to wear something red 
(or with a touch of red).  
 
We will not be taking donations at school but you may wish to donate online on the 
Comic Relief website. Alternatively, Amazon are selling the official red noses and  
t-shirts this year, which children can wear to school.  
 
 
Our PTA is also hosting our Mothers’ Day Shop again on the same date. I am sure 
you will agree that the quality of PTA gifts is really high and this shop promises to be 
no different. Children may wish to buy presents for mums, step-mums, grandmas, 
sisters, aunties, etc. on the day. For further details, please see the PTA poster below. 
As ever, all profits raised will go straight into supporting resources for our children.  
 

 
 
Yours thankfully,  
 

 

Jamie Stuttard 
Principal 

 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Red-Nose-Day/s?k=Red+Nose+Day
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

